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Hello, My name is Sam and I am a local home owner in St. Charles, Mo. Recently, I've needed a number of electrical repairs done in my home including my electrical service replaced. After some research and a Google search, I chose Wesling Electric Corporation to perform those repairs and i'm glad I did. They were very affordable, professional, and thorough with their work. I am one of the many, very satisfied customers of Wesling Electric Corporation and I will always use them for my electrical needs as well as, refer them to anyone in need of an excellent electrician.
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